

SINCE 1888

November 7, 2019

Charlene Parkinson, Treasurer

Galion City Schools

Dear Charlene,

Galion Building & Loan Bank donated 168 Texas Instruments TI-30X IIS calculators to all sixth graders and new seventh and eighth graders at Galion Middle School this morning. The total value of the calculators is \$1890.00.

This is the 28th year that we have donated calculators to Galion City Schools. Over the years we donated approximately 5870 to GMS and St. Joseph students. It has been my pleasure to be involved with this program for about 15 years.

As always, we hope the students enjoy their new calculators.

Sincerely,

Jody Fraley

Assistant Vice President of Customer Services

July Fraley